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February Newsletter 2017 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents, 

Make room on your fridge, because February will be filled with 

arts & crafts at Beginning Visions! We also challenge you to 

make something with your child at home time this month. We 

sent each family an email that has a fun-filled recipe that your 

kids will love to help you with! If you are not receiving our 

emails and would like to, please inform the front office. 

Ms. Robin’s 3-year-old class celebrated winning the Christmas 

Tree contest with a pizza party this past month and are excited 

to see what the Valentine’s Day contest will be! In fact, we are 

all excited!! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 9 

Ms. Taylor’s Birthday!! 

February 14 

3’s & 4’s library visit 

February 19 

Ms. Theresa’s Birthday!! 

 

Hula Hoop’n into 2017: 

Our schoolagers judged 

our Employee Hula Hoop 

contest and Miss Taylor won 

by a landslide!!! She 

obviously had lots of 

practice in her earlier years.. 

Ms. Beth coming in 2nd and 

Mrs. Valerie and Mr. Robbie 

figuring out they need ALOT 

more practice… 

We celebrate Miss Taylor's 

win and the classroom 

runner up Christmas tree 

contest with an ice cream 

party!   

“You know, I honestly thought I 

was going to win. I didn’t even 

prepare, nor did I think I 

needed to. Who knew Miss 

Taylor was a pro?? It’s 

disappointing, but I will be 

ready for the next one. The 

next Hula Hoop challenge will 

be June 15th and training is 

priority #1for me.” 

- Mr. Robbie 

 Figure 1: Hula Hoop Champion Ms. Taylor 
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Beginning Visions 

Welcomes… 

Ms. April Burnette 

Comes to us from Urgent Kids 

Daycare where she served 

as Director and teacher of all 

ages. We are excited to 

have her in our infant room 

where she can use her 

knowledge and experience 

to care for our bright and 

quickly growing infants 

Beginning Visions 

Congratulates… 

Ms. Misty Nash and Tiera 

Trollinger have finished their 

Associate degrees in Early 

Childhood Education. They 

have worked extremely hard 

over the last few years 

educating themselves to 

become better teachers. We 

are all very proud of them. 

Congratulations to both Ms. 

Nash and Ms. Trollinger for 

completing this huge 

milestone and for their 

dedication to being lifelong 

learners! They are both 

committed to caring and 

teaching your children and 

this latest accomplishment 

demonstrates this!! 

 

 

 

Figure 2: Mrs. Heather’s class had fun talking about 

brushing their teeth during “Getting a Fresh Start” Week 

Figure 3: Mrs. Shirley’s class is well informed about 
washing their hands during “Health & Safety” Week 

 Happy Valentine’s Day!! 


